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April 21, 2022  

 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

Please excuse the bearer of this letter for being absent on Monday, May 2nd, 2022. This is the day that 

Muslims celebrated the holiday Eid-ul-Fitr, which commemorates the end of the holy month of 

Ramadan. It is traditionally a day of prayer and community gathering and is very important in the 

religious lives of Muslims around the world.  

Thank you very much for your understanding.  

 

Sincerely, 

Abdur Rahman Khan 
Abdur Rahman Khan  

President (IAA Board) 
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